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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
El Centro Aquatic Center & Skate Park Closed Until Further Notice 

 
El Centro, CA, March 20, 2020-   In light of COVID-19 (coronavirus) concerns, 
the El Centro Skate Park and Aquatic Center have been closed until further 
notice. If you have any questions, please contact the El Centro Parks and 
Recreation Office at (760) 337-4555.  
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